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•	 Students explore the 
relationships between living 
and non-living things in a 
forest.

•	 Students identify how 
living things can change 
throughout their life cycle. 

•	 Students explore the basic 
needs of trees, forests and 
the living things that live 
among them. 

•	 Students examine the parts 
of a tree/forest and explore 
how other livings things rely 
trees for food and shelter.

•	 Students identify how they 
can care for and support 
the basic needs of living 
things. 

•	 Students explore the 
relationship between tiny 
living things (invertebrates) 
and leaf litter. 

•	 Students identify the 
different ways people use 
forest products in their daily 
life.

•	 Students explore the ways 
that they can care for forest 
environments.


